
   
2250 Rittenhouse Rd. 

Harleysville, PA 19438 

 
 

May 10th, 2023, 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Mainland Golf Course and Sween’s Soldiers Swinging for Recovery. are teaming up to put on the annual 

Golf Charity event raising money for the addiction crisis that is sweeping America. This is the 7th Annual 

Golf Fore Recovery tournament and is scheduled for Saturday, August 5th, 2023. We are reaching out to 

all those in our local communities to help to combat the addiction crisis and help support the hope we 

have for the recovery process. Addiction has consequences that damage the individuals’ lives, loved 

ones close to the individual, and families involved with the individual. RECOVERY is a choice and has 

proven to be a successful and viable option. With great support from people in our community like 

yourself the proper funds can be raised to help those who are engaged in the recovery process to help 

meet their goals. 

 Sween’s Soldiers Swinging for Recovery is a non-profit foundation dedicated to helping individuals 

without judgement suffering from the disease of addiction.  Our mission is to help the still sick and 

suffering to find freedom from active addiction through improving access to appropriate treatment, and 

to help provide education and support for the families affected by their loved one’s addiction.  We also 

work to help end the stigma that is often felt by those with the disease of addiction by promoting 

awareness and providing education to the community at large. Part of the proceeds go to an Annual 

Christmas Party to hand out presents to the children in the greater Pottstown Area who are directly 

affected by addiction in their families. 

Attached is a document asking for your support in any way possible toward this great event. We are 

seeking out title and corporate sponsors ranging from $1000 to $500. We are also asking for Hole 

Sponsors at $50. Gift Donations for a Silent Auction will also be accepted.  Please call with concerns and 

questions that you might have; we would be more than happy to assist.  Thank you for your 

consideration and contributions.  

Sincerely,  

 

Kyle G. Ruane   

Bella Vista Golf Course Head Golf Professional  

kruane@bellavistagc.com  C# 267.374.7771 

mailto:kruane@bellavistagc.com

